
CPC  Tuesday January 16, 2007 

 

Present: George Basbanes, Leah Basbanes, David Nicholson, Rob Busser, Sue Psaledakis 

 (msg. Mike Wurm, Wes Goss, Kevin Welch, Joe Dean) 

Questions asked included: 

Is there a copy of the Historic Restriction to be placed on the house and barn? 

Is there a chance that another appraisal will be conducted before the Special Town Meeting? Appraisal 

on house in particular? 

What is the commitment of TPL to provide remainder of funds? 

What is the process: at what point does entity fulfill their obligations?  Does the town own the house at 

any time? 

 

Consensus was that we needed to meet with Chris Lapointe to adequately address these questions.  

Invite Chris and all members of other boards especially to attend.  Open to public as always. Set 

meeting for January 23 at 6:30. 

Set next meeting for Jan 30, at which time a formal vote will be taken. 


